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• Current Governor’s Executive Order N-33-20 issued March 19 in effect until further notice

• Local government can be more restrictive, but not less restrictive

• Current local data suggests that physical distancing and public health directives have slowed 
the spread of COVID-19

• Reduction in physical distancing behavior may lead to rapid increases in cases and high 
demand for hospital services beyond current capacity

• Staying at home and physical distancing will allow our hospital system to remain intact and to 
provide services to all who need that level of care

• Guidance from CDPD and discussions about the future



Coordinated Response -Access to information

Website:  www.publichealthsbc.org

Community Wellness Call Center 
emotional support   # 888.868.1649

211

CDC www.cdc.gov

CDPH www.cdph.gov
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http://www.publichelathsbc.org/
http://www.publichelathsbc.org/


Questions?
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STRONGER 

TOGETHER.

SAFELY APART. 


